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The Sheldon Family Assoc. Quarterly, 
is published quarterly by The Sheldon Family Association, 
Inc., (hereinafter SFA), and printed by AMBI Mail &   
Marketing, 312 W 2nd St, Casper WY. 

As a general repository for Sheldon Family lineage in the 
U.S.A., SFA serves as a central source of information and 
study for Sheldon lineage researchers.  By means of this 
publication, members are informed of discoveries in     
Sheldon lineage research, and dates and locale of the annual 
meeting.  

Information in this publication is obtained by research in 
major libraries and repositories of public records; by       
correspondence with Sheldon descendants, and members 
and  independent researchers  submission of articles.  

The editor reserves the right to edit or excerpt submitted 
articles to fit space requirements of each issue. Articles 
should be of general interest to members. Pieces too long 
for the quarterly may be serialized or considered by the 
publication sales department to make them available to 
members.  

Since it is not possible for SFA to vouch for the accuracy of 
the content or opinion, the reader should understand that 
SFA in no way implies blanket verification and certification 
of these publications. 

Libraries do not have permission to place SFA Quarterlies 
on the internet without prior approval of SFA. 
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Important Announcement-SFQ Quarterly 
Jim Russell, Editor SFAQ    
  
If you are receiving paper copies of SFA Quarterly 
and wish to continue doing so, please send a letter to 
Jeanne Jeffries, PO Box 933, Walpole NH 03608-
0933 and express that desire. This is applicable to all 
receiving paper copies of SFA Quarterly including 
Life Members. Otherwise paper copies of SFA 
Quarterly will be discontinued after the January 
2016 SFA Quarterly. If you have already made this 
request to Jeanne Jeffries or Barbara Gomez, it is not 
necessary to do it again.     
 
In the June 2015 SFA Quarterly, it was mentioned 
that the SFA Board wanted to look at the cost of 
printing and mailing of paper copies of the SFA 
Quarterly. Each paper copy of SFA Quarterly costs 
approximately $2 to print and mail, and costs SFA 
approximately $1,400 per year.  This is the largest 
single expense of SFA. 
 
In the last four years, particularly during 2011 and 
2012, approximately half of nearly 400 members 
responded by electing to receive the SFA Quarterly 
by internet or by email. Of the remainder, approxi-
mately 60 responded to Jeanne Jeffries or Barbara 
Gomez, saying that they had no access to a computer 
and wished to continue receiving SFA Quarterly by 
paper copy. If you have contacted Jeanne Jeffries or 
Barbara Gomez over this issue in the last four years, 
there is no need to respond again. Approximately 
130 members did not respond at all. SFA decided to 
wait and address the issue in 2015. 
 
In addition to having 130 members not respond at 
all, SFA has been contacted several times during the 
year, indicating that at least some members are not 
reading SFA Quarterly at all. One recent contact said 
“Please remove my father from the mailing list. He 
died ten years ago.”  
 
The Annual Meeting elected to accept the Board rec-
ommendations to adopt this procedure to reduce 
costs. At some point in the future, SFA may need to 
charge for paper copies of SFAQ. 
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If you have email, please provide the address to Bar-
bara Gomez bgomez@umich.edu  and accept SFAQ 
by email. If you have internet access, current and 
prior SFA Quarterlies are posted. Again, contact 
Barbara Gomez bgomez@umich.edu and let her 
know that you can access by internet.  
***************************************** 
President’s Report-October 
2015 
Jeanne A Jeffries 
 
The Annual Meeting and Reunion in Sacramento CA 
drew faithful and new members to an exciting pro-
gram organized by Betty Knopf.  The visit to the 
Elm Grove House and Stage Stop Museum provided 
an opportunity for descendants of Jared S Sheldon to 
share memories.   Ella V Cothrin Rosa, granddaugh-
ter, shared excerpts from her new book.  Members 
toured the home and related buildings with grand-
nieces.  SFA was represented at Ella’s 90th birthday 
when Kelley Woodward, member, presented her 
with an SFA certificate. 
 
A fast paced Board meeting addressed a number of 
important topics.  This is the resolution voted and 
approved by the Board of the Sheldon Family Asso-
ciation In response to an issue from the GENEAL-
OGY  Report: … which files we wish to block for 
membership access only after joining and what could 
be searched. The Board voted that ACPL GC will 
Privatize living people; allow search for name, date, 
places on index; researchers in ACPL GC can access 
image archives; members can access image ar-
chives with Genealogy Committee assistance.  Rose 
Sheldon Newton Wallace will be available to address 
questions about the Archives.  As noted elsewhere, 
Allen County Public library Genealogy Center will 
undergo major expansion in the coming year. 
 
As addressed in the memorandum of understanding, 
The President will convey information from the 
Board of Directors to the Genealogy Center Director. 
 
The Genealogist position held by Rose Sheldon 
Newton Wallace is vacated by her resignation.  The 

Board of Directors will address the vacancy.  In 
the meantime, the Membership Chairperson, 
(Jeanne A Jeffries, arnjeff@myfairpoint.net) will 
be the point of contact.  The Genealogy Commit-
tee will process all applications. 
 
The Data Manager will make the data base avail-
able to the ACPL GC on request. 
 
A second issue discussed and resolved con-
cerned paper copies of the Quarterly.  As previ-
ously reported, members may request paper cop-
ies and about 60 members have so requested.  
Those who have requested are recorded and will 
be honored.  Paper copies will still be provided 
to those members who have not yet indicated a 
preference through the January 2016 issue.  
Thereafter, only electronic versions will be 
available unless the member requests paper cop-
ies.  This category constitutes about 120 mem-
bers.   
 
During the sessions, Kelly Wheaton, descendant 
and member, presented an information session 
about interpretation of DNA results.  As re-
ported, there are indications of connections be-
tween Isaac and John 13 of South Kingston RI as 
well as between Godfrey and John of Provi-
dence.  SFA has sought these connections and 
hopes to find connections with Sheldons of Eng-
land.  It is possible to have a fund at FTDNA to 
assist Sheldon men of England test the DNA for 
comparison with the results of the Sheldon pro-
ject.  The committee will offer information about 
the fund and the method of donation. 
 
Many of the attendees met with Sue Sheldon to 
explore the Roots Magic data base and learn of 
their own lineage information.  Sue was busy 
with requests for the entire Meeting and Reun-
ion. 
 
Our next meeting and Reunion will be in Utica 
NY and will visit the James Sheldon house in 
Remsen NY, August 28-Sept 1.  Hope to see you 
there. 

1,201 



 

 

����������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ���������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ���������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ���������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� �����������������������������������  

Sheldon Family DNA Project-Oct 2015 
Peter F Jeffries MD,  Administrator 
  
At the Annual Meeting and Re-
union, members were eager to 
learn more about the interpreta-
tion of DNA results.  Kelly 
Wheaton, a Sheldon descendant with extended 
knowledge of DNA projects, led an hour of explana-
tion.  Many members talked with her through out the 
rest of the meeting.  She has joined the Sheldon Fam-
ily Association as a Co Administrator of the Sheldon 
DNA Project and suggested additional activity for the 
project. 
 
One of the goals of the DNA project has been to con-
nect with English men with the Sheldon surname and 
to gather their DNA.  The expectation has been that 
this may lead to a common ancestor for the early Co-
lonial progenitors. 
 
Currently we have DNA from descendants of four 
progenitors and the likelihood of connections for 
common ancestors of two lines: the Isaac/John 13 
line and the Godfrey/John 8 line.  There are currently 
64 participants; 40 of these participants are male.  
We hope to encourage a few more John 8 and God-
frey descendants to join the project.  At this time, 
there are no known Richard descendants in the pro-
ject.  We hope a few will join FTDNA. 
 
We have learned that there are some additional tests 
available when two participants closely match in the 
DNA results.  SFA hopes to pursue this path to better 
understand the relationships.  It is still very important 
to have as much “paper” genealogy as possible. 
 
In addition, there is the opportunity at FTDNA to es-
tablish a Fund to be used to underwrite the costs of 
additional testing or to assist the testing of English 
male “cousins” with the surname Sheldon.  The DNA 
committee at SFA is addressing the process to de-
velop this fund. 
 
 
******************************************* 

Caryl Mason Sheldon S4298x5 (I)
Submitted by Kathleen Bergstrom 
 
My grandfather Caryl Mason Sheldon was born 
in Ellis, Kansas in 1892. He was  the only child 
of Eli Sheldon (born 1837 VT) and Clara Belle 
Mason Sheldon. Eli had been married once be-
fore, and had four children with his first wife. 
 
Eli had a grocery store in Ellis. Caryl remem-
bered knowing Walter P. Chrysler (Chrysler 
automobile), who lived in Ellis at the time. 
Caryl was still a child when his father died in 
1903. Caryl loved and admired his father, and 
talked about him fondly the rest of his life. 
 
Clara, a schoolteacher, was a very independent 
woman. From an early age, she assumed a lead-
ing role in civic, religious, and educational or-
ganizations. She was the first woman city clerk 
in the United States after Ellis elected a 
city council of women. It was about this time 
that she became involved in 
the W.C.T.U.  
 
About a year after Eli’s death, Clara decided to 
move from Kansas to California so her son 
would have better opportunities. As a newspa-
per boy in Whittier, Caryl vividly remembered 
the day of the San Francisco fire, and happily 
recalled that; “I was completely cleaned out 
of papers that day.” Later, they bought an or-
ange grove that he solely maintained until he 
graduated from high school in 1913. That was 
the year he got his first car. He taught manual 
training for two years in order to save enough 
money to go to college. He entered USC in 
1915.  World War I interrupted his studies. He 
was an ambulance driver in the Army Medical 
Corp seeing action at St.Michiel and, also, 
Meuse-Argonne, France.  
 
Caryl lived up to his mother’s high expecta-
tions. He became an attorney, and eventually 
was the Presiding Judge of the Superior Court 
of Los  Angeles. 
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It was in the late 1920s or early 1930s that Caryl 
spent his weekends building a cabin in the San Ja-
cinto Mountains. This was not easy since the 
trip from Los Angeles to the mountains was around 
100 miles. There were, of course, no freeways in 
those days. My mother told me her Dad lugged the 
building materials driving up the side of a mountain 
on a narrow, windy, dirt road. He did all the work 
himself. He had an expert knowledge of electricity, 
masonry, carpentry, and plumbing. My mother re-
membered her time at the cabin with great happiness. 
 
Clara was very proud of her son, and she was fond of 
saying that no one ever had a better son than she had. 
She died in 1933. 
 
Caryl had a long and happy life. He was always a 
farm boy at heart. He had a ranch house in the coun-
try on a large piece of land with horses. He took 
care of the property and horses by himself even with 
his busy job. He was a teetotaler, who naturally pre-
ferred healthy food. He got a lot of exercise and 
was trim. He lived to be almost 101. 
 
Caryl had three children with his first wife: Graham 
(adopted), Claire (my  mother), and Don (who told us 
about the SFA). He adopted two sons with his second 
wife. 
My mother adored her father. She told me no one 
could have a better father than she had. I would like 
to add that no one could have a better mother than 
I had. 
 
Kathleen Bergstrom S4298x521(I) 
Claire Sheldon Dine S4298x52 (I) 
Caryl Mason Sheldon S4298x5 (I) 
Eli Sheldon S4298 (I)��
******************************************  
Henry Clay Sheldon DD  S8364 (I) 
Contributed by Jeanne Jeffries  
 
An obituary contributed by Gary Butler has informa-
tion about a Sheldon descendant: Henry Clay Shel-
don DD born in 1845 in Martinsburg Lewis CO New 
York.  By using the census and the obituary informa-
tion,, it is possible to confirm Henry Clay Sheldon 

and complete the citation in the database.   Ac-
cording to the Watertown Daily Times 
(Watertown NY), Dr Sheldon died 06 August 
1928.   
 
On the 1850 census, Henry Clay is five years 
old in the household of Ira and Fanny Sheldon 
with siblings Sarah, Cyrus, Abial, Orrin, Mary, 
Adah, and Emma.  In 1855, the NY State Cen-
sus shows Ira with a wife Aby M Sheldon and 
the same children.  Fanny is not on this list. 
 
1855 NY State census shows Henry with his 
siblings living with Ira and wife Aby M Shel-
don and the children.  (Aby is probably Fanny 
since she is listed as the mother of the children 
on subsequent censuses and has the same birth 
year as Fanny). 
 
Findagrave locates the family in the Lowville 
Cemetery in Lewis County NY and indicates 
that Ira died in 1855 and Fanny, buried there 
and had died in VT in 1875. 
 
On the 1860 census, Henry is found with his 
siblings with Hannah Sheldon.  This is likely 
the mother Fanny. 
 
Henry is listed with other seminarians on the 
1870 census in Boston, Ward 6 of Sulfork CO 
Massachusetts is Henry E Sheldon, age 25 born 
in New York.   
 
!880 with wife Mary Louise Sheldon and son 
Henry C Jr. age 11. 
 
!900, Henry and Louise are with sons Ernest M 
age 22 and Herbert P age 19.  Louise is said to 
have been married 24 years and the mother of 
only 2 children both living.  They are living in 
Newton Ward 3, Middlesex, Massachusetts.  
Henry is listed as a professor. 
 
Henry Prescott Sheldon born November  4 
1877 can be found on World War I  Registra-
tion forms as well as in (Continued Next Page)      
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Greenwich OH, marriage to Jay Ford Lanning 
19 June 1975, is recorded as Lizzie.  The mar-
riages of two of the children are also listed in 
this database: Ford Lanning and Mary Caroline 
Lanning. This is another useful tool for research. 
************************************ 
Creating a Genealogy Research  
Disaster Plan,  By Brian Mulcahy 
Genealogical research can be one of the most 
fulfilling experiences in a person’s life.   Yet it 
is also a time consuming endeavor.   Disasters 
are a fact of life.   Allstate Insurance Company 
puts this situation into amusing terms with their 
“mayhem” commercials.  However, disasters, 
whether they are computer viruses, hard drive 
crashes, or weather related, are a fact of 
life.    The bottom line is having a plan in place 
before they happen.   
 
Here are some questions every genealogist 
should consider: 
1.  What will happen to your precious memen-
toes, heirlooms, documents, certificates, pic-
tures,  movies,  DVD/CD’s, and online informa-
tion?  
2. Will your genealogy research survive a com-
puter hard drive crash, a theft of your whole 
computer system, a fire, earthquake, landslide, 
flood, or a nuclear catastrophe?  
3. What will happen to your research, online 
data, personal book collection, etc, after your 
death? 
 
Here are some guidelines that many profession-
als recommend: 
1. Create an inventory of family documents, me-
mentoes, heirlooms, etc, including their origin, 
general description and physical location.  
2. Keep these items in a climate controlled envi-
ronment preferably in a dark, dry, cool place, in 
a fireproof safe or similar container. 
3. All documents, heirlooms, photographs, etc. 
should be placed in archival quality folders and 
protective containers as applicable. 
4. Scan all original documents and save the digi-
tal images on the computer. Make backup photo-

(Continued From Prior Page)  Massachusetts Vital Re-
cords.  He married Elsie Blanche Bullen  on Nov 4 
1903. 
 
1910 census finds Henry and Louise with son Ernest 
29 and his wife Cathrine 21, born in Alabama and 
daughter Mary Alma 2 born in Massachusetts.  They 
are at the same address as 1900 and 1920. 
 
1920 census Henry and Mary L Sheldon in Newton 
and the son Ernest appears to be in Detroit MI as a 
musician. 
************************************* 
Finding Rufus  
Jeanne A Jeffries 
 
Rufus Sheldon  settled in Fitchville 
or Greenwich Ohio in 1824 accord-
ing to the First Families of Huron County.  They were 
part of a major migration to Ohio during the early 
1800’s.  In Familysearch there is now a database: 
Ohio, County Marriages, 1789-2013.  It allows us to 
review the listings of marriages of Sheldons in Ohio.  
We can see the marriage of Rufus Sheldon and Mary 
Griffen on January 28 1836 in Huron County.  This is 
Rufus, son of Rufus from RI.  We also see Rufus U 
Sheldon and his marriage to Lucy B Crandall on May 
12 1878 in Defiance Ohio.   
Using the data base and a list of the known children of 
Rufus and Mary (Griffin) Sheldon, we can locate the 
marriage of Albert (born 1836) to Pauline Miller on 
November 16 1864 in Montgomery Ohio.  We can 
also find Henry Griffin Sheldon and Frances Safford 
married in Lucas OH in 1867, December 10.  We dis-
cover that Frances was listed as Frances Mather on the 
marriage record for Henry Earl Sheldon, the son of 
Henry and Frances suggesting that Safford was a mar-
ried name. 
Joanna Sheldon, born in 1843 does not appear in this 
database although she apparently married Dr Benja-
min Franklin Sherbourne in 1870 in Ohio.  They sub-
sequently lived in Kansas and she died in New York 
City. 
 
Caroline Elisabeth Sheldon, born 26 October 1855 in 
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copies of the original documents and provide them 
to trusted family members for safe-keeping.   
5. Scan family photographs and save the digital im-
ages on the computer.  
6. Organize, date, and label photographs into family 
groups, giving them descriptive names if  
possible.   
7. Backup your computer hard drive data regularly 
in order to protect against a hard drive or system 
crash.  Having an external hard drive with many 
gigabytes is relatively cheap. Data saved is usually 
portable to another computer.  It is usually easy to 
copy data from the computer hard drive to the  exter-
nal drive.   You can choose which data to backup as 
in only the most important databases,  documents, 
photos, etc.  
8. Backups can be handled on a  daily, weekly, 
monthly, yearly.  Most experts seem to  
recommend   monthly updates.    
9. Send backup copies to trusted family or friends 
residing far from your place of residence.  
10. Death is inevitable.  To ensure that your research 
survives and is used in a manner that you feel is ap-
propriate, you must prepare a genealogical will codi-
cil specifying your wishes for the disposition of  me-
mentos, heirlooms, papers, documents, photos, 
etc.  Specify directives concerning the publication 
and/or use of your research.   
11. If you want your research to go to a research re-
pository make sure this  is specified and that you 
have contacted them prior to your death and verified 
that they will accept the materials.   
12. Most legal experts recommend appointing an 
heir to handle these details and make sure that you  
have left them a significant bequest to perform these 
tasks, or to have it done professionally.   
 
BLM 6/22/2015 
***************************************************

Notes From SFAQ Editor 
Jim Russell 
 
Request for Sheldon Articles for SFAQ  
The request for Sheldon Family articles  produced 
Sheldon articles from several members. They will 
appear. However, some were delayed to create room 
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for Reunion articles in the  April & June SFAQ.   
Sheldon articles are very important to SFAQ. 
Please keep them coming.  
 
Rose Sheldon Newton Wallace 
If anyone is wondering what Rose is doing, she is 
a Co-chair of the Quarterly Committee and is  as-
suming tasks I haven’t had time for or not as good 
at. Some may have noticed that we never pub-
lished an SFAQ index for 2014. Rose is working 
on that. She is also supporting the Conference  
Committee  on their logo and other graphics. I see 
her comments regularly on the Conference Com-
mittee. She is still very involved in SFA. 
 
Request for Volunteers 
Jeanne Jeffries wanted me to post a request for 
volunteers  for SFAQ.  Her concern is having 
backups for SFAQ. (1) We need a member of the 
Board to proof read. Susan Russell does  proof 
reading for  grammar. I am currently relying on 
Jeanne Jeffries to  proof read for Board issues.   
(2)  We also need a backup for  Rose and myself if 
something happens to either one of us. (3) We 
need to insure that we have a backup for Barbara 
Gomez for SFAQ address files and email files. 
 
The SFAQ Publisher file and pdf file are sent to 
AMBI in Casper WY. A pdf copy is also sent to 
Bob Halstead and Barbara Gomez for website and 
email distribution. Barbara Gomez  submits an 
address file has contact directly to AMBI and   
distributes SFAQ by email.   
 
From my standpoint, we need a backup proficient 
in MS Publisher. Right now  the backup is Rose.. 
From Rose’s standpoint, we need a backup who is 
familiar with graphics. I am currently Rose’s 
backup.  If something were to happen to either 
Rose or myself, we would get SFAQ out. If some-
thing were to happen to Barbara Gomez, SFAQ is 
not going out except as posted on the website 
unless she has a backup.  
 
Please contact Jeanne Jeffries or myself f you 
have an  interest in being a backup. 
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PHOTOS OF ELLA ROSA’S 90TH  
BIRTHDAY. 

(GRANDDAUGHTER OF  
JARED SHELDON) 

THIS HAPPENED AFTER REUNION.  
PHOTOS FURNISHED BY KELLEY   

WOODWARD 

 

1,206 



 

 

����������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ����������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ����������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ����������������������������������������������	�
��
��������
��
�	��������������������� ������������������������������������  

 

1,207 

PETER & JEANNE  JEFFRIES WITH  
JIM ENTRICAN 

LAURIE MARKHAM PRESENTING  
FAMILY SEARCH OPTIONS 

CYNTHIA STEIMIE PRESENTING  
REPAIR OF GRAVESTONES 

GROUP PHOTO OF FRIDAY EVENING  
ATTENDEES  

JIM RUSSELL PRESENTING  
CALIFORNIA TRAIL IN 1850  

SFA REUNION PHOTOS : PAGES FURNISHED BY JACK SHELDON 
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PHOTO FURNISHED BY JIM ENTRICAN. 

WHEN WE EXCHANGED STORIES OF 
EARLY FINDING OF GOLD IN CALIFORNIA.  

 
ELIZABETH RHOADS AND JEMIMA POWERS   
DISCOVERED  GOLD IN 1847 WHILE DOING  

LAUNDRY.  
 

SORRY YOU MISSED IT. THIS STORY HAS A  
COPYRIGHT. MY  LIPS ARE SEALED LIKE  

JARED SHELDON SEALED ELIZABETH 
RHOADS LIPS WHEN SHE  AND JEMIMA 

FOUND  GOLD. 
 

YOU SHOULDA BEEN THERE 
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ROOM AT ELK GROVE INN 
ELLA ROSA  (GRANDDAUGHTER  

OF JARED SHELDON) 

JIM ENTRICAN PRESENTING MILL 
WHEELS OWNED BY JARED SHELDON ELLA ROSA AGAIN  
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SFA AT SLOUGHHOUSE FAMILY  

CEMETERY AT CATHERINE RHODES 
GRAVE (WIFE OF JARED DIXON  

SHELDON) 

 
 
 

SFA GROUP UNDER SIGN OF SLOUGHHOUSE 
PIONEER CEMETERY 

 
ELLA ROSA AT SLOUGHHOUSE  

PIONEER CEMETERY.  
THIS CEMETERY IS UP A STEEP HILL.  

 
WE LOOKED AND SHE WAS CLIMBING 

UP THE HILL BY HERSELF.  
IT SHOWS HER INDEPENDENCE  

AT ALMOST AGE 90.  

 
 
 
 
 
ROBERTA TANNER LEADING THE SFA 
GROUP AT SLOUGHHOUSE PIONEER  

CEMETERY. 



 

 

Sheldon Family Association, Inc. 
Editor:  James Russell 
             4529 Smoke Rise Road 
             Casper WY 82604-9278 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please Check Label 
If dues are not current  
Please Pay Dues 
 
Dues Run  
Aug1-July 31 
Celebrating 76 Years 
 

Sheldon Family Association 
Dues Renewal/Membership Form 
Indicate Category: 
____Annual Membership $15.00 
____Life Membership $300.00 once 
Sheldon No. S#                        if known. 
Email Address____________________ 
Wish to receive SFA Newsletter by 
email_______ 
 
Name ___________________________                                                     
 
Street____________________________                                                      
 
City                                    Zip ________              
Dues run: August --- July 31 annually 
Send Dues and Address Changes and Other 
To:  Barbara Gomez, Secretary/Treasurer 
        PO Box 131462 
        Ann Arbor, MI 48113 

 

New Members please access Sheldon Family Association at   
http://sheldonfamily.org/membership.htm 

 
Please do not mail dues to the President 

 

Rev. H.O. Sheldon 


